
January	12,	2016		
	
The	first	Vale	High	Alumni	Association	meeting	of	the	year	is	at		6:30	PM,	and	I	
will	find	a	place	to	meet	and	let	everyone	know	where.	
		
Jim	and	Max	have	a	plan	to	get	more	members.	Please	come	give	your	input	and	
help	us	plan	for	the	coming	year.	
		
If	you	know	of	anyone	else	that	would	like	to	be	included	in	our	committees,	
please	ask	them	to	attend	our	meetings.	Thanks.	
		
Cindy	


